
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Kevin Ward [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Sunday, December 07, 2008 09:22 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: * * Update - Half Priced Mineral Sale! * *

12/07/2008

 

I wanted to remind everyone that tomorrow (Monday, December 8th) 
is the final day for the Keystone Mineral Sale. After that, all prices return 
to their regular listings. I encourage everyone to take one last look at these 
mineral rooms just in case you've missed something you can't live without. 
Ya never know... 
  
Here's the direct link to the Keystone Mineral Room Sale! 
  
And now for some good news - With the ending of the Keystone Mineral 
Sale and its huge discounts, I've decided to raise the discounts in the 
Tucson 2008 Mineral Rooms to 50%! In this way, the half price sale 
doesn't really end, it just shifts to some newer mineral specimens in some 
newer mineral rooms! 
  
Here's your direct link to the half priced Tucson 2008 Mineral Sale! 
  
Remember, the sale prices are half of the prices listed on the website! 
It doesn't get much better than that for fairly recent mineral specimens. 
I really need to clear some inventory though so please take advantage. 
  

Thanks again and best wishes during the Holidays! 
  
Kevin 
  
** Request your free catalog for the upcoming Superior Galleries Mineral 
Auction! This exciting auction will open bidding in January and run through 
February 1st and it will feature some of my finest collection specimens! ** 
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